
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

The National  Foundation  has  announced two new  Calls  for  Proposals:  Democracy  and 
Human  Rights  and  Supporting  Innovative  Initiatives  for  Children  and  Youth  in  Local 
Communities

(Zagreb, 21 January 2015) The National Foundation for Civil Society Development, acting as the 

Fund Operator for the implementation of the EEA and Norway NGO Programme in Croatia, has 

launched  today two  new Calls  for  Proposals:  Democracy  and  Human  Rights  and  Supporting 

Innovative Initiatives for Children and Youth in Local Communities.

Eligible applicants for the Call Democracy and Human Rights are associations and foundations 

(that are not founded by public institutions), registered in the Republic of Croatia. Under this Call, 

application  can  be  submitted  in  two  categories:  individual  appplications  and  applications  in 

partnership of at least 3 organisations. The range of grants for individual applications is from HRK 

150,000.00 (20.000,00 €) to HRK 262,500.00 (35.000,00 €) and for applications in partnership of at 

least  3  organisations  from HRK 262,500.00  (35.000,00  €)  to  HRK 600,000.00  (80.000,00  €). 

Project implementation shall last from 12 months up to a maximum of 18 months.

Eligible applicants for the Call  Supporting Innovative Initiatives for Children and Youth in Local 

Communities  are  associations  and  foundations  (that  are  not  founded  by  public  institutions), 

registered in the Republic of Croatia.  The range of grants is from HRK 75,000.00 (10.000,00 €) to 

HRK  150,000.00  (20.000,00  €).   Projects  implementation  shall  last  from  6  months  up  to  a 

maximum of 12 months.

Deadline for the submission of applications: 20th of March 2015.

Full documentation for the Applicants is avaliable at http://zaklada.civilnodrustvo.hr.

http://zaklada.civilnodrustvo.hr/

